| We received a fine letter from Teno this morning
seying you were coming to the game on Saturdey when we play

. We are going to take movies of the game, end we
are very desirous of taking a pre-game picture of the Governor,
This fi1m will be used over the state, and should be very
popular because it will represent both schools. '

Very sincerely yours,

Dﬁmw of Phan.iul Education and Recreation,
Versity Basketbdl and Baseball Coach.




